Notice of Municipal Election Recount

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Clifton will hold an Election Recount on the municipal
election that was held on March 26, 2024. The recount will be April 11, 2024 at 10am at the
Clifton Town Office, 135 Airline Rd:

2024 Municipal Referendum Election
Recount

April 11, 2024 at 10am

Return on the Notice

Clifton, Maine

Pursuant to 30-A M.R.S. § 2528(5), we have this day, notified the inhabitants of said Town of a
recount, to be held at the time and place, and purposes stated above, by posting a copy of said
notice at the following public and conspicuous places:

Clifton Town Bulletin Board on outside of Town Office
Clifton Town Bulletin Board inside lobby of Town Office

Clifton Town Website

Town Clerk: [/M Wﬂ% Date: ‘//Z/Zl/



